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State Bar of California 

J.B. Schiller is an associate in the firm’s Intellectual Property group with 
three years of experience litigating software and electronic patent 
litigation cases. Mr. Schiller works on a range of intellectual property 
matters, primarily focused on patent litigation and patent prosecution. 
Mr. Schiller has litigation experience in motion practice, claim 
construction and invalidity analysis. He also has experience in preparing 
and prosecuting patent applications relating to a wide range of 
technologies, including computer hardware, software and 
telecommunications.

REPRESENTATIVE LITIGATION CASES 

• IDT v. AT&T Inc. (District of Delaware) – litigation counsel to AT&T in
patent litigation related to screen plate hardware technology.

• Ultratec Inc. et al. v. Sorenson Communications Inc. – litigation
counsel to Sorenson Communications in patent litigation related to
telecommunications and echo cancellation technologies.

• United Access Technologies, LLC v. AT&T Services Inc. (District of
Delaware) – litigation counsel to AT&T in patent litigation related to
ADSL technology.

• TeleSign Corporation v. Twilio Inc. (Central District of California) –
litigation counsel to Twilio in patent litigation related to two-factor
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authentication software technology. 

• Micoba LLC v. Dropbox, Inc. (Eastern District of Texas) – litigation
counsel to Dropbox in patent litigation related to file and database
technologies.

• Straight Path IP Group v. Cisco Systems, Inc. (Northern District of
California) – litigation counsel to Cisco in patent litigation related to
session initiation protocol communications.

Twilio Inc. v. TeleSign Corporation (Northern District of California) –
litigation counsel to Twilio in patent litigation related to software as a
service, telecommunication, and API technology.

United States District Courts for the 
Northern and Central Districts of 
California 

f 

 

Find authenticated court documents without watermarks at docketalarm.com. 

https://www.docketalarm.com/

